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Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 8:58 AM
To: briancovey@coveycommunications.com
Cc: richard@torresholdings.com
Subject: KWXW BSTA-20181217AAA DISMISSED 12/17

Your December 17, 2018 request for Special Temporary Authority (STA) request is DISMISSED.   No STA operation is 
authorized. 
 
The STA seeks use of a tower with an Antenna Structure Registration Number (ASRN) of 1237043.  However, the ASR 
database shows that this tower was dismantled in October 2003:  see 
http://wireless2.fcc.gov/UlsApp/AsrSearch/asrRegistration.jsp?regKey=2635236  
 
STAs are not appropriate where new tower construction is required.   You must file a construction permit application on 
FCC Form 301 and receive a granted construction permit (after FAA approval is received), before any construction may 
commence. 
 
Dale Bickel  dale.bickel@fcc.gov 
Senior Electronics Engineer 
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC 


